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CEO’s Message
Wish you all a very Happy New Year 2024!!

Scientific literature in the field of women and child health is evolving at a rapid pace. I am happy to share that we have expanded 
the scope of the journal, wherein it is now open to all other organizations and academic institutions for submission of the 
articles and manuscripts through the peer review process. As we endeavor for indexing, we have incorporated the additional 
needs as appropriate. It is a daunting task to get this journal Indexed, and we shall get there soon with your support, readership, 
and submission of high-quality scientific work.

I take the opportunity to congratulate the Editorial team members, the Reviewers’ board, and the authors for the continuous 
efforts they put into the journal, and I wish them more success with their new endeavors. I also would like to thank all the 
stakeholders of Wadia Hospitals and more importantly, our patients and their parents, and wish everyone greater success in this 
New Year 2024!!

Dr. Minnie Bodhanwala, 
Chief Executive Officer, 
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